
Each week, we have a ‘Big Question’ which is introduced on a Monday during collective
worship. It links to our monthly value and the children have the week to reflect and share a
response.

Our Year 6 Reflection Ambassadors gather responses the the weekly ‘Big Question’ ready for
Church on Friday.

Here are some examples of our ‘Big Questions’ and responses:

'Treat others exactly as you would like to be treated yourself.' (Luke 6:31)

Big Questions

w.c 18th November 2024
This week, in collective worship, after revisiting
the story of David and Goliath, the big question
this week was: ‘‘How does faith in God help us

to be courageous?” 
We had some very thoughtful response which I

have shared below: 

Value

"He can help us"   
"We always know he is with us"

"He can help us when we do not know what to do next"

"He will always guide us in hard situations"



'Treat others exactly as you would like to be treated yourself.' (Luke 6:31)

w.c 13th January 2025
 This week, in collective worship, we explored the Bible
story about Jesus healing 10 people with leprosy. We

explored how one of the people Jesus helped showed
gratitude and was thankful for being healed.

Therefore, our ‘Big Question’ this week was: 
How do you we show gratitude?

"You can show gratitude by smiling and saying thanks!" Dottie

"Saying thank you for all you have." Bea

"Have gratitude in your heart, be grateful & have love in your

heart." Julie "By saying thank you" Otto

"We can be grateful for the things we receive" 

Value

This week, during our Monday collective worship, we introduced Black History Month. We discussed the theme for
this year and focussed on a range of inspirational people that have contributed towards Black History. In particular,
we spoke about Martin Luther King and how he used his faith and the Bible to bring about change to society. We
listened to one of his prayers and reflected on his courage and determination for equality.

Today, linking to our monthly value ‘Respect’, Mrs Tisbury shared the Bible story about Phillip helping and supporting
a man from Ethiopia. The story is a powerful lesson about diversity and being accepting, kind and welcoming to
individuals from all walks of life into the family of faith.

Our Big Questions this week were:

As all God’s children, how do we show respect to each other?

How will we ensure that Black History is carefully understood and respected in our school?

             

               

 

"By listening to each other""Look after everything and show kindness"

"respecting we are all different"
         

"Providing lots of opportunities to learn about diversity in the curriculum"

w.c 7th October 2025

Value


